ITTLESER

To whom this may concern,

Since 2016, Little’s Coffee has been working exclusively with Transmeri to
distribute our brand into the Finnish market. Following a period of transition,
Conaxess Trade Finland will be taking over the distribution of Little’s products
in the market from April 1°* 2024.

If you have any questions about the new partnership, please contact
Natalie@wearelittles.com or for your new trading relationship with Conaxess
Trade you can contact:

Jarmo Pohjola
Sales Director
+358 40 0623 454

Jarmo.Pohjola@conaxesstrade.com

We thank Transmeri for many years of building our brand and are looking
forward to a new period of growth for Little’s Coffee.

Kind regards,

Natalie Chestney

Head of International Sales, Little’s Coffee
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